
Subject: Re: Estimate of C-section deliveries
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Mon, 15 Oct 2018 22:02:38 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS Chief of Data Processing, Guillermo Rojas:

Variable V401 is just for caesarean section for the last birth.  To properly produce the indicator,
variable M17 (caesarean for each child born in the last 5 years) should be used.
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